
Beginning on Monday, March 6TH, 2023, contractor Transit Construction Company will be closing the left most lane of the Express Road in front of Building 4 (Old Terminal A - Bridge 
N21) and on Tuesday, March 7th, 2023 between the hours of 7:00 AM and 3:30 they will be completing replacement of concrete safety walks, drainage troughs, concrete deck, asphalt 
overlay and roadway expansion joints. The lane will remain closed 24/7 until completion on or about* Thursday, July 4th, 2023. (Vehicular traffic only, No pedestrians. Striping will be 
changed to maintain 2 lanes on express road.)
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